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Mass Schedule 

EASTER–ADVENT 
 

 Monday–Saturday: 8:15 a.m. 
 Saturday Vigil: 4 p.m. 
 Sunday: 7, 8:30, 10 & 11:30 a.m. 

St. John Vianney 
Catholic Church and School 

A Stewardship Parish 

 
Nineteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

August 13, 2017 

—Sixty–nine years of sharing The Living Eucharist daily. 

In This Bulletin  
Fatima Rosary Event, page 3 

SVDP Food Sunday, page 4 

Faith Community Nurses, page 4 

Ushers Ministry, page 4 

CRHP Potluck, page 6 

Wild Goose Series, page 7 

Rite of Christian Initiation, page 7 

Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary  
Tuesday, August 15th IS 

a Holy Day of Obligation 
 

Scheduled Mass times are 

7, 8:30, 10 a.m. & 5:30 p.m. 
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Mass Schedule 
and Intentions  
Week of August 13, 2017 

 
  

Monday   August 14, 2017 

  8:15 a.m.      Donna Aho † 

 

Tuesday   August 15, 2017 

  7:00 a.m.  Parishioners of St. John Vianney 

  8:30 a.m.  Fr. Elmer “Mac” McDonald † 

 10:00 a.m.   James Ahern † 

   5:30 p.m.  Olga Vucemilovic † 

          

Wednesday  August 16, 2017  

  8:15 a.m.    Prayer for Vocations 

     

Thursday    August 17, 2017 

  8:15 a.m.       Mary O’Leary † 

                      
Friday      August 18, 2017 

  8:15 a.m.        Living & Deceased Members 

       of the Boyle Family 

 

Saturday      August 19, 2017 

  8:15 a.m.      Robert Schwab † 

  4:00 p.m.      Parishioners of St. John Vianney  

                         

Sunday     August 20, 2017 

  7:00 a.m.      Jean, Patrick & Neil Campbell † 

  8:30 a.m.      Margaret Barbaro † 

10:00 a.m.      The Joseph Chodacki Family † 

11:30 a.m.      John & Susan Dwyer’s 

       30th Wedding Anniversary  
 

Denotes deceased: †   
2018 Mass Intention Book  
The 2018 Mass Intention Book is now open. 
 
Masses are scheduled through the parish office 

or, via phone by using a credit card as payment. 
 
If you have multiple requests, please call 

Sacraments  
Confessions 

Wednesday    6–6:30 p.m. 

Friday             9–9:30 a.m.  

Saturday       10–11 a.m. 
 
Baptism of a Child   

We are honored that you would choose St. John  

Vianney Catholic Church for your child’s Baptism. 

*Please contact our parish office so that we may  

help you during this most important time of your 

child’s life. 
 

Sacraments: 

First Reconciliation: To  be determined. 

First Holy Communion: Sunday, May 20, 2018. 

Confirmation: Sunday, April 29, 2018 
 
To enroll for preparation for these sacraments, 

please contact Frank Boyle at 727.360.1147, ext. 201.  
 

R.C.I.A. 

The R.C.I.A. is a gentle process of welcoming 

adults into the Roman Catholic Church.  Adults 

who have not been baptized or have been  

baptized in another Christian Faith are invited to 

be part of our R.C.I.A. journey. Contact Holly  

Benfield at 360.1147, ext. 233. 
 

Matrimony 

Contact the parish office* six months or more  

prior to the proposed wedding date. 
 

Holy Anointing 

If you or a loved one is ill and in need of pastoral 

care, please call the parish office*. 

*Parish Office Contact:  727.360.1147, ext. 227.  

Welcome  
The parishioners of St. John Vianney Catholic 

Church and School are happy to extend a warm 

welcome to the many visitors who join us for  

worship today.  Please introduce yourselves to 

those sitting around you. 
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From the Pastor 

Altar Flowers 
 
We invite you to donate flower  

arrangements in memory of a  

loved one, to celebrate a birthday,  

an anniversary, a baptism, any  

other special occasion or a church feast.  
 
Donations and the occasion will be published  

in the church bulletin and announced at Mass. 

Please contact the Parish Office at 360.1147. 
 
This week’s pedestal arrangements are donated 

by Virgil & Carolyn Ritacca in honor of their 

42nd Wedding Anniversary. 

We Need You! 

Sacristans, Readers & Eucharistic Ministers 
 
Interested in deepening your spiritual life and 

engaging more in the celebration of Mass?  

Consider serving in any of our liturgical  

ministries. All ministers work closely together as 

a team, are provided training and choose their 

preferred Mass time and frequency. You are sure 

to find it amazingly rewarding! 
 
Sacristans 

Attention to detail and love of hospitality service 

make you a good choice to prepare the sanctuary 

and supplies needed for Mass. This invaluable 

role is vital to our faith celebration. Sacristans set 

up all vessels, cloths, books, etc. for Mass and put 

them away after Mass. Service for the 11:30 a.m. 

Mass may need to set up for baptisms afterwards 

as well. 
 
Readers 

Comfortable with public speaking and reading 

are qualities of a reader who will proclaim the 

Word of the Lord, greet the congregation and 

make announcements. 
 
Eucharistic Ministers 

Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Communion  

distribute the Sacred Body and Precious Blood  

of Christ at communion. 
 
Ushers 

This ministry greets, seats, helps with collections, 

and distributes the bulletin at Mass. This ministry 

is a great way to meet your fellow parishioners. 

For contact information, see page 4. 
 
All liturgical ministers require training, being at 

Mass 15 minutes prior and reliability. These min-

istries are open to all adult men and women. 
 
For more information, questions and an  

application, call Elizabeth Britt, new Liturgical 

Ministries Coordinator, at 727.360.1147 ext. 245  

or email ebritt@sjvcc.org. 

 

 

Potluck & Prayer Service 

St. John Vianney Feast Day 
 
We extend a special thank you to 

everyone who gathered for the 

First Annual Celebration of our 

Patron, Saint John Vianney.  

It was a wonderful evening of 

fun, fellowship and prayer.  
 
Also a special thank you to those who were  

responsible for organizing  the evening. 

 

Sunday, August 13th, 8:30 p.m.— 

Candlelight Rosary Service at  

the Fatima Grotto 

As we continue our commemoration of the 100th 

Anniversary of the Apparitions of Our Lady to 

the shepherd children at Fatima, please join us on 

Sunday, August 13th at 8:30 p.m. at the Fatima 

Grotto. Due to our Sunday Mass schedule, we 

will only have the one public rosary service this 

month. There is a plenary indulgence attached  

to those who participate in this special Fatima 

centenary event. We look forward to seeing  

you there. Our Lady of Fatima, pray for us. 

http://www.catholic.org/photos/
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Invitation Extended to Women 

Usher’s Ministry 
 
The Usher’s Ministry is looking for  

both men and women who will give  

of their time and talent.  
 
Training manuals are now available. 
 
If interested, or for more information, please call 

the parish office at 360.1147 

 

Free Blood Pressure Screening 

This Sunday, after the 8:30 & 10 a.m. Masses. 
 
Faith Community Nurses will be available for free 

blood pressure screenings this Sunday in front of 

the church after the 8:30 & 10 a.m. Masses. 
 
The Faith Community Nurses are  

available to assist our parishioners  

with health and wellness issues or  

questions by calling the parish office  

at 727.360.1147, ext. 236. 
 
Messages will be retrieved daily and calls will be 

returned as soon as possible.  If there is an urgent 

medical situation or emergency, please call your 

own health care provider or 911. 

Choir Rehearsals    
Begins October 4th at 7:15 p.m. 

in the choir balcony       
 
The adult choir sings every  

Sunday morning at the  

10 a.m. Mass. Rehearsals are  

every Wednesday evening in  

the church balcony.  
 
The choir is in need of: 

 All voices. 

 Volunteer flute, cello and oboe players. 
 
For more information, contact Crystal Dunn  

at 360.1147, ext. 105. 

Next Weekend is Food Sunday 
The people of St. John’s Parish are, and have 

been, very generous on Food Sunday. The food 

you donate is given to the homeless 

and to others who have difficulty  

obtaining food. Some have cooking 

facilities and some do not; therefore, 

we need food that can be eaten right 
out of the container and food that requires cooking.   
 
Some suggestions as to what we would like to  

receive are as follows: 

 Small jars of peanut butter 

 Small jars of jelly 

 Spaghetti noodles and spaghetti sauce (in cans) 

 Canned meats, such as: Spam, corned beef,    

ham, Vienna sausage 

 Canned fruit 

 Canned soups, the heartier the better 

 Canned ravioli and other similar foods 

 Crackers 

 Macaroni and cheese 

 Tuna fish, canned fish of other kinds 

 Boxed milk ready to use 

 Powdered mashed potatoes 

 Juice in cans, large and small 

 Coffee and tea 

 Cereal 

 Toilet tissue 
 
Larger items such as furniture can be picked up 

by our thrift store truck by calling 528.4335. 
 
For more information, contact our office at 

360.1147, ext. 102. 

School Appeal Reminder 

Next Sunday there will be a  

second collection for the School 

Appeal. 
 
Catholic schools prepare every  

student to meet the challenges of their future by  

developing their mind, yes, but also their body and 

their soul and spirit. 
 

—David Vitter 
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Prayer List 

Adams, Edna 

Ahearn, Christina 

Albrecht, Mitchell 

Amidei, Barbara 

Baker, Brittany 

Ball, Kathy 

Bartoli, Dolores 

Beattie, Bruce 

Borges, James “Doc” 

Brooke, Caroline 

Brucie Bowen, Norma 

Burke, James 

Byrd, Douglas 

Canpauno, Lillian 

Carli, Donna 

Clancy, Conno 

Cooper, Timothy 

Dahlstrom, Mary 

DeBord, Denise 

DeCenso, Steve 

Diaz, Shaun & Divina 

Dwyer, John 

Evarts, Lexi 

Feliks, Connie 

Ferarra, Diane 

Foley, Patricia 

Frangipane, Frankie 

Giebner, JoAnn 

Gillett, Pam 

Gill, Charles 

Gonzalez, Linda 

Graham, Dr. Stephen 

Gregory, Deborah 

Gruschke, Catherine 

Guidi, Anthony 

Haloc, Jennifer 

Hairsine, Carol 

Harris, Ty 

Harvey, Mary J. & Toni 

Higgins, Julia 

Hilt, Al 

Hoeflich, Gary 

Hopkins, Debbie 

Ippolito, Claire 

Jackson, Shannon 

James, Matthew 

Jones, Chelsea 

Kalb, Pat 

Kaminski, Sally 

Kastrati, Elez 

Kelly, Beverly 

Kitzmiller, Kathleen 

Knoernschild, David 

Krag, Joyce 

Lane, Nolan 

LaPlatney, Lori 

Larson, Adrienne 

Larson, David 

Lay, Karen 

Leary, Grace 

Lescano, Celia P. 

Lisa, Marilyn Porzio 

Lockwood, Tina 

Long, Michael 

Lyle, Joseph 

Mann, Katherine  

Martin, Cynthia 

Masterson, Tom 

McCarthy, Carol 

Mercer, William 

Moran, Patrick 

Morelli, Michalene 

Morroni, John 

Obrochta, Betty 

Pauley, Margaret 

Pisciotta, Joseph 

Puopolo, Adeline 

Puopolo, William 

Pyle, Linda 

Quarrington, Jim 

Reaume, Cheri 

Reese, Brenda 

Reynolds, Adrianna Becker 

Reynolds, Patricia 

Rossi, Andrew, Hope & William 

Rossi, Janet 

Salerno, Michael 

Sandoval, Marissa 

Schneider, Mickey 

Shaffer, Rich 

Sicilio, Maureen 

Sims, Gloria 

Siple, Lorraine 

Smith, Milena 

Stainforth, Brian 

Tammany, Robert  

Taylor, Ron 

Thompson, Carrie Walden 

Tonas, Ludmyla 

Vernotzy, Joan 

Vinsant, Peter 

von Spiegelfeld, Allen 

Walker, Josh 

Ward, Pat 

Warrek, Debbie 

Weber Jr., Timothy 

Wood, Gail 
 
If you wish to have your name or the 

name of a member of your family 

added to the prayer list, please notify 

the pastoral aide at 360.1147, ext. 232, 

or email promano@sjvcc.org. 
 

Armed Forces Prayer List 

All Our Troops 
 
Afghanistan 

Spc. Agent Michael Bradley, 

  U.S. Embassy 

Eric Schneider, Army 

Sgt. David Moser, U.S.M.C. 

PFC James Smith, U.S.M.C. 

Sgt. Brian Marx 
 
Iraq 

Gary Miller, Diplomat 

Kyle Koepkey, Air Force 
 
Middle East 

David Arthur Dilegge, 

   U.S. Army Infantry 
 
Saudi Arabia 

Jesse Fentross, 

   U.S. Air Force 
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Bicycles Needed! 
St. Vincent de Paul Society,  

St. John’s Conference, is greatly in 

need of gently used bicycles for 

both men and women. 
 
These bicycles will be given minor repairs, if 

needed, and then given to needy people to get  

to and from work, doctors office, etc. 
 
To donate, arrange pick-up or more information, 

call the parish office at360.1147. 

A Reminder 
 
Please turn off cell phones and other mobile  

devices before entering the church for Mass 

or any other liturgical service. 

How to Become a Registered 
Parishioner of St. John Vianney 

 
1. Complete a Registration Form which may be 

obtained in the following ways: 

 •  Forms are located in the church, 

     on either side of the front entry doors; 

 •  Obtain one from the parish or 

     school office; or 

 •  Go online to www.stjohnsparish.org 
 
2. Once you have completed the form, you may 

give it to an usher at Mass or turn it in at the 

parish or school office. 
 
Please note that if you are already a registered 

parishioner within the Diocese of St. Petersburg,  

you are only allowed to be registered at one parish in 

the diocese.  
 
If you wish to change parishes, complete the above steps 

and notify your current parish of your change. 

CRHP Potluck This Thursday 

Christ Renews His Parish 
 
Have you previously attended  

a CRHP retreat? If you have,  

Come join in the potluck this 

Thursday at 6 p.m. in Msgr. Trainor Parish Hall.  

Mark your calendar for a potluck Thursday,  
 
Bring a dish to pass and be ready for an evening 

of friendship and laughter. Whether or not you 

are part of the current team, come join us and 

share in the blessings of gathering. The summer 

months can cause us to hole up inside during  

the heat and lose our joy. Come and be renewed 

as we begin our fall sessions on Thursday  

nights 7–8:30 p.m. 
 
For more information, call the parish office 

at 360.1147. 
 
CRHP Potluck, Thursday, August 17th at 6 p.m. 

Msgr. Trainor Parish Hall. 
 
Please bring a dish to pass. 

St. Petersburg Catholic 
High School Honor Roll 

Semester 2 (2016-2017) 
 
St. Petersburg Catholic High School 

is blessed to have students from your 

school and/or parish. We are very 

grateful for the support you give to our students, their 

families and our school. 
 
The following students have made an academic  

honor roll.  These students have excelled in their  

studies. While we are proud of all our students,  

these students have distinguished themselves at  

St. Petersburg Catholic High School. I hope you are  

as proud of the students as we are. 
 
In Don Bosco, 

(Rev) Richard Rosin, SDB 

President/Principal 

Principal’s List 

Michael Barber and Noah Debickero 

First Honors: 

Bailey Vadewalle 

Jessica Antonio 

Anastasia Reynolds 

Second Honors: 

Kyle Curtiss 

Christopher Coughlin 

Lily Mlynarczyk 
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Do you or someone you know want to 
learn more about the Catholic faith? 
 
Join us for an Inquiry Meeting: 

Sunday, September 10th at 2 p.m., or 

Tuesday, September 12th at 7 p.m. 
 
Meetings will be held in the church. 
 
For more information, contact Holly Benfield at 

360.1147, ext. 233, or email hbenfield@sjvcc.org. 

Join us for our summer series on the Holy Spirit 

weekly meetings: 
 
Tuesdays, 6–7:30 p.m., in the Vianney Center 

Thursdays, 10–11:30 a.m., in the Vianney Center 
 
For more information, contact Rebecca at 543.2292 

Safe Environment 
Policies & Procedures  
In an effort to educate all  

parishioners about the policies  

and procedures set forth by the  

Diocese of St. Petersburg  

regarding the protection of Children and  

Vulnerable Adults, we now have a link on our 

website, stjohnsparish.org, that will connect you 

to the diocesan website page Promise to  Protect, 

Pledge to Heal, for the Office of Safe Environment. 
 
For those of you who do not have access to a  

computer, you are welcome to stop by at the  

parish office, during business hours, to review  

a notebook containing all of the pertinent infor-

mation.  You may also request copies to take this 

information home. Keeping our children and 

vulnerable adults safe is a high priority in our  

diocese and in our parish. Informed parishioners 

are a valuable tool in achieving this goal. 
The hardest arithmetic to master is that which enables 

us to count our blessings. 

—Eric Hoffer 

Prayer is communication with the Divine.  It can be 

whispered or chanted or written or expressed in the 

work you do.  However it is expressed, it is never in 

vain. 

—Donna Wilk Cardillo 
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Fundraisers 
St. John Vianney Catholic School 
 
While grocery shopping, keep in  

mind that St. John’s School 

participates in the below listed programs. 
 
1. Box Tops for Education—It’s easy to find  

Box Tops. In fact, you may have some in your 

home right now. Clip Box Tops from your   

favorite products and turn them in today!    

For every Box Top St. John Vianney receives 

10 cents and they add up fast! 
 
2. Tyson Project A+—Just clip Tyson Project   

A+ labels from packages of Tyson products.     

For every label, St. John Vianney receives 

      24 cents. 
 
Labels, clippings and coupons may be dropped 

off in the front entrance of the church, or in the 

school and parish offices. 

WeShare  
The stewardship of treasure is 

made easier than ever with St. John 

Vianney’s online giving system, 

WeShare. 
 
Make your one-time or recurring donation using 

your debit card, credit card, checking or saving 

account. 
 
Visit stjohnsparish.weshareonline.org. 

Prayer List  
If you wish to have your name or the name of a 

member of your family added to the prayer list, 

please notify the pastoral 

aide at 360.1147, ext. 232, 

or email promano@sjvcc.org. 
 
Parishioners are placed on the prayer list located 

in Mary’s Chapel and remain on this list until we 

are notified of a change. The most recent requests 

are published in the weekly bulletin for thirty (30) 

days. Please help us keep our prayer list current 

by letting us know when the status of a person on 

the list changes. 
 
Each weekend a Mass is dedicated to all of the 

parishioners of St. John Vianney. Please visit 

Mary’s Chapel and offer a prayer for all those  

still in need of prayer. 

Hope and Healing for the  
Abortion Wounded 

Project Rachel 
 
Project Rachel provides  

confidential, caring support in  

a non-judgmental setting. 

Whether in a support group, 

day or weekend retreat, we  

explore grief, guilt, anger,  

depression, fear, un-forgiveness 

and shame associated with abortion while  

trusting in the love, mercy and grace of God to  

restore, men, women, couples and grandparents 

to wholeness. 
 
8-week evening groups, 7–8:30 p.m. 
 
Beginning dates are: 

Monday, August 14, 2017 in Tampa (Spanish) 

Thursday, August 17, 2017 in Tampa (Spanish) 

Wednesday, September 6, 2017 in Brandon 

Friday, September 15, 2017 in Port Richey 

Thursday, September 21, 2017 in Clearwater 
 
Rachel’s Vineyard Weekend Retreats: 

October 6–8, 2017 and December 1–3, 2017 
 
Pre-registration necessary, details provided  

upon registration 813.924.4173 at projectra-

chel@ccdosp.org. 
 How wonderful it is that nobody need wait a single  

moment before starting to improve the world. 
 

—Anne Frank 
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Month’s Mind Mass 
Saturday, August 26th at 10 a.m. 

Calvary Catholic Cemetery 

5233 118th Avenue N., Clearwater 

In the Chapel of the Resurrection. 
 

The Month’s Mind Mass has moved to the last 

Saturday of every month at 10 a.m. in the Chapel 

of the Resurrection at Calvary Catholic Cemetery. 
 
The Mass was rescheduled from a weekday to 

better accommodate the loved ones of those laid 

to rest the prior month. During Mass, the recently 

interred are prayed for by name and family mem-

bers light a candle in their memory. People who 

have passed and have no known survivors, as 

well as all Calvary, are remembered in prayer 

during the Liturgy. 
 
The tradition of the Month’s Mind dates to the 

fifteenth century as a feast of prayerful remem-

brance for departed souls on or about the thirti-

eth day of their passing. It is common in Ireland 

and England and its adoption is increasing in the  

United States. 
 
All who desire to attend the Month’s Mind Mass 

are welcome. 

St. John Vianney 
Hurricane Preparation  
Tropical Storm/Hurricane Warning 

These warnings are issued by the National 

Weather Service and an alert is normally 

given 24 hours prior to landfall. 
 

Once the above alerts are issued, all activities at 

St. John Vianney Catholic Church and School will 

be canceled.  Masses will be offered, as scheduled, 

until an evacuation notice is announced. 
 
In the event of an evacuation and the island is 

closed, Masses will be held at: 
 
Most Holy Name of Jesus 

5800 15th Avenue S., Gulfport 

Prayer for Protection  
from Hurricanes  
God, our Father, 

Creator and Lord of the Universe,  

you have set the earth on its foundation 

and all elements of nature obey your 

command. We humbly beseech you 

to keep us safe from all dangers 

and to calm the storms that threaten us. 

May we be secure 

in your loving protection 

and serve you always 

with grateful hearts. 

We ask this through our Lord, 

Jesus Christ, Your Son, 

who lives and reigns with you 

and the Holy spirit, one God 

forever and ever. 
 
Amen 

Catholic School  
When a Catholic School is supported well, and the  

students are engaged in learning and service to God 

and neighbor, there is no limit to the great things they 

can accomplish. 
 

—Father Sean Horrigan. 

Rosary at the Grotto 
Every Wednesday at 6:45 p.m. 

Outside St. John Vianney Rectory 

Our Lady of Fatima Grotto 
 
Please come join us for the rosary 

to pray for persecuted Christians, peace and  

conversion of hearts. All are welcome! 



 Nineteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time St. John Vianney Parish Page Ten 

Church Bequests 
To observe the best method for naming the church 

in your will or trust, please ask your attorney to 

use the following terminology: 
 
“I give devise, and bequeath (amount, article, 

stock, etc.) to Gregory L. Parkes, as Bishop of the 

Diocese of St. Petersburg, and his successors in 

the office, for the use of St. John Vianney Catholic 

Church, 445 82nd Avenue, St. Pete Beach, FL 

33706.” 

2017 Annual Pastoral Appeal 
 
Assessment:  $302,494 

Amount Pledged: $229,654 

Amount Paid:  $202,827 

 
Thank you for your generous contributions! 

Scheduled Liturgies & Devotions 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament & 

Chaplet of Divine Mercy and Benediction 

Wednesdays, after the 8:15 a.m. Mass,  

concluding with Benediction at 6:30 p.m. 
 
Bereavement—Vianney Center 

The bereavement support group meetings are on 

1st & 3rd Tuesdays, 9:15–10:15 a.m. Please call 

Sr. Elizabeth to register at 360.1147, ext. 223. 
 
Morning Prayer “Divine Office” 

Held in the church Monday–Friday at 7 a.m. 
 
Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Communion 

to the Homebound 

If you are unable to attend Mass and would like 

an Extraordinary Minister of Holy Communion 

to bring Communion to your home or the home 

of a loved one, call Priscilla at 360.1147, ext. 232. 
 
Legion of Mary 

Mondays at 9:10 a.m.—Vianney Center 
 
Miraculous Medal Novena 

Tuesdays, after the 8:15 a.m. Mass 
 
Rosary 

Monday–Saturday:  7:30 a.m. 

Thursday: after 8:15 a.m. Mass 
 
Rosary for the Unborn 

First Friday of the month, after the 8:15 a.m. Mass. 

(Sponsored by Legion of Mary) 
 
Rosary at the Grotto 

For Persecuted Christians and Conversion of Hearts. 

Every Wednesday at 6:45 p.m. outside St. John 

Vianney Rectory, Our Lady of Fatima Grotto. 
 
Rosary for World Peace 

First Saturday of the month, after the 8:15 a.m. Mass 

(Sponsored by Catholic Daughters of the Americas) 

 
For more information on our weekly scheduled 

liturgies and devotions, please contact the parish 

office at 727.360.1147. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Bulletin Deadlines 
 
BULLETIN:   DEADLINE: 

August 27   August 17 

September 3   August 24 

September 10   August 31 
 
All bulletin articles are to be emailed by the above 

listed deadline date to bulletin@sjvcc.org. 
 
To purchase advertising space in our bulletin, 

please contact Messner Publications at 

866.651.2111. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Parish Sacrificial Giving  
August 6, 2017 

Offertory: $29,368 

Building Fund: $3,354 
 
 
Thank you for your generosity! 


